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METROPOLITAN DISTRICT

January 16, 2015

Mr. Torn Browning Mr. Rick McLoud

Deputy Director, Integrated Resources.    Centennial Water and Sanitation District
Colorado Water Conservation Board 62 Plaza Drive

1313 Sherman Street, Room# 721 Highlands;Ranch, CO 80126

Denver, CO 80203

Mr. Jonathan Hernandez, P.E. Ms. Peg Mason
Project Manager Contracts Manager

Colorado Water Conservation Board Colorado Water Conservation Board

1313 Sherman Street, Room# 721 1313 Sherman Street, Room#718
Denver,;CO 80203 '     Denver, CO 80203

RE:    CWCB Chatfield Reallocation Loan Contract
Castle Pines Metropolitan District' s Chatfield Storage Space

Dear Jonathan:

Castle Pines Metropolitan District will not be participating in the Colorado Water
Conservation Board Loan for the Chatfield Reallocation.   Castle Pines Metropolitan

District (" District") has decided to reduce its shares and its participation in the Chatfield
Reservoir Storage Reallocation project from 786.7 acre feet of storage space to 10 acre
feet.

If you have any questions or require any further information please contact me, Paul
Darnels, at 303- 688- 8330.

Sincerely,

g.,
Paul V. Dannels, District Manager

cc:      Rita M. Connerly, District Counsel
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